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June 2023
Dear Students and Families,
Welcome to Sixth Grade! My name is Mrs. Carvalho, but in the fall I will be Mrs. Keenan. I cannot wait to be your teacher this upcoming year. Sixth grade is such an important and meaningful school year; it is the culmination of your elementary school experience. 

I hope your summers were relaxing and filled with adventures. I am looking forward to hearing about your summer journeys when we reunite this fall! This summer I am going to visit my family in New England. What fun things will you do this summer? We will be taking the first few days of school to learn more about each other. I look forward to hearing about your interests and what your hopes and goals are for your sixth-grade year. 

On your first day of school (Tuesday, September 5th) be sure to bring your school supplies, a healthy snack, and a positive attitude! There is a complete school supplies list in your welcome folder. I am looking forward to seeing you again soon; we are going to have a wonderful year!  



Your teacher,

Mrs. Carvalho/Keenan
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